
Faculty of Health, Social Care and Education 
 

www.healthcare.ac.uk 

 
 
 

 
 

New research PhD 
studentships for October 

2015  

Kingston and St George’s Joint Faculty of Health, Social Care 
and Education is delighted to participate in the doctoral 

studentship programme being offered by Kingston University 
for students to commence in October 2015. 

Kingston University is now offering 35 prestigious research studentships 
to students who wish to study for a full-time PhD beginning in 2015-16 
(part-time studentships are not available). Funding is at Home/EU level 
for three years only. Applications are via the Kingston Graduate School 

http://www.kingston.ac.uk/research/research-degrees/funding/phd-
studentships-2015/ 

Information on Kingston and St George’s Joint Faculty 
preferred topics for applications with supervisor contact details 
can be found on the website http://www.healthcare.ac.uk on our 
research degrees pages or  

email catherine.berryman@sgul.kingston.ac.uk.  

We encourage all those interested in these studentships to contact and 
speak to the principal supervisor before applying to the Kingston 

University Graduate School. 

Closing date is 20 March 2015 - mid-night. 

Read more about our research at http://www.healthcare.ac.uk/research/ 

In the 2014 HEFCE Research Excellence Framework, 74% of our Faculty research was judged as 
world leading or internationally excellent (4* and 3*), and the remainder as internationally significant.  

Our parent Universities ranked as 4th (St George’s University of London) and 75th (Kingston 
University ) out of 128 in global research impact. 
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